



الجمهورية الجزائرية الديمقراطية الشعبية

وزارة التربية الوطنية

مؤسسة التربية والتعليم الخاصة سليم

ETABLISSEMENT PRIVE D'EDUCATION ET D'ENSEIGNEMENT SALIM



www.ets-salim.com



021 87 10 51



021 87 16 89



Hai Galloul - bordj el-bahri alger

رخصة فتح رقم 1088 بتاريخ 30 جانفي 2011

غضيري - ابتدائي - متوسط - ثانوي

إعتماد رقم 67 بتاريخ 06 سبتمبر 2010

Full name: _____ Class: _____

The First Term Test of English

Class: 2ASS/2ASGE



Martin Luther King Jr. Was born in Atlanta, Georgia in USA in 1929. At that time in America, black people didn't have equal rights with white people. The schools were segregated and **there** were even separate public rest rooms for black and white people. Black people's lives were not very good.

He was a Baptist minister and social activist who played a key role in the American civil rights movement from the mid-1950s until his assassination in 1968. Inspired by advocates of nonviolence such as Mahatma Gandhi, King sought equality for African Americans, the economically disadvantaged and victims of injustice through peaceful protest. He was the driving force behind watershed events such as the Montgomery Bus Boycott and the March on Washington, **which** helped bring about such landmark legislation as the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and the Voting Rights Act of 1965. King was awarded the Nobel Peace Prize in 1964 and is remembered each year on Martin Luther King Jr. Day, a U.S. federal holiday since 1986.

<http://www.history.com/topics/blackhistory/>

I-Reading interpretation : (8pts)

- **The text is:** a. a letter b. A web site article c. a speech (1pt)
- **Are the following sentences True or False. (2pts)**
- Martin Luther King played a small role in the American civil rights.....

- He protested peacefully for the African Americans equal rights.....
- Before Martin L. King's fight , black Americans didn't use to have the same rights as white americans.....
- Martin L. King was a politician.....
- **Answer the following questions according to the text:** (4pts)
- When was Martin L. king killed?
-
- What are the two important events in Martin L. king's fight against racial injustice?
-
- What are the rights that the two events brought for the black Americans?
-
- How is Martin L. King remembered in America?
-
- **What do the underlined words refer to in the text: (1pt)**
There (§1):..... which (§2):

II- Text Exploration: (12pts)

1.Find in the text words that are synonyms to the following : (1pt)

Separated (§1) =

Received (§2) =..... ,

2.Find in the text words that are opposites to the following : (1pt)

duties (§1)=/=.....

Inequality (§2) =/=..... ,

3.complete the following (2pt)

verb	noun	adjective
to save		
.....	rejection	

4.Rewrite sentence(b)so that it means the same as sentence((2pts)

a) We must fight all forms of racism .

b All forms of racism.....

a) Martin Luther King was assassinated.

B) Someone.....

5.What do the underlined modal verbs express? obligation / deduction /possibility or prohibition (3pts)

A: My house is near the bus station

B: it must be very noisy.....

C; my eyesight isn'tvery good;I have to wear glasses for reading.....

D:You're in a hospital; you mustn't make so much noise.....

6. mark the intonation with an arrow (1pt)

A: can he resolve the problem?

B:yes , he can.

7. Fill in the gaps with the following words (2pts)

inspire - hoped - activist - colorblind

Martin Luther King, Jr. was a civil rights..... in the 1950s and 1960s. He led non-violent protests to fight for the rights of all people including African Americans. Hethat America and the world could become asociety where race would not impact a person's civil rights. He is considered one of the great orators of modern times, and his speeches stillmany to this day.